
A Salutation from Christine 
 
Hello Everyone! 
 
I wanted to take a quick moment to tell you all personally how excited I am to become the new 
owner of Vertical Fusion Fort Collins! I took my first pole class with Melanie in Longmont almost 
4 years ago and was hooked. I began attending classes in Ft. Collins shortly after it opened and 
became an instructor a year later. Having been a dancer since a young age, it was always a 
dream of mine to own a dance studio and I am beyond thrilled that Melanie has given me this 
opportunity. Her trust and belief in my ability to continue growing the studio with the same 
love and dedication as she would is immeasurable. I have loved teaching and taking classes 
alongside so many of you and look forward to watching everyone grow in their skills as we add 
to the community that is our wonderful studio! 
 
I wish you all a wonderful holiday and fantastic New Year! 
 
Christine 
 


